
 

 

 

Combined Senior School Weekly Newsletter 

10/06/2021 

 

Dear Parents 

High School presents its 26th weekly newsletter. We hope this newsletter finds 

you all safe and happy!  

 

Graduation Plans for Year 11 Students 

 Graduation Certificate and Memento Presentation dates are the same as shared 

earlier. It is 21st June for Year 11 boys and 22nd June for Year 11 girls. An 

addendum to the previously sent letter and circular, comprising all necessary 

details will be published today. Students will receive specific time slots from 

their form tutors via personal emails. 

Final Year End Examination for Year 7 to 10 

The Final Year End Examination for year 7 to 10 are going on. These exams are 

conducted online with all BL and Dl students taking these from home. The last 

exam for year 7 and 8 is on Sunday 13th June. They will have no lessons on 14th 

and 15th June. Year 9 and 10 complete their exam on 15th June. 

 

 



Plans after the Exams: 

We will follow a different schedule from 16th June to 1st July. Attendance is 

mandatory for all these days. Students are to login to their homerooms as usual.  

School timings from 16th June to 1st July – 8:15 to 11:50 

Registration time – 8:15 to 8:30 

Year 7 to 10 Schedule from 16th June to 1st July 

 

The schedule is published separately on Edunation too. 



Message from the School Child Protection Committee 

The reviewed Child Protection Policy has been uploaded on the school website. 

Following are the new members of the Child Protection Committee: 

Mr Leonard Murphy (Principal) 

Ms Dhanya Augustus (Child Protection Officer / Head of Inclusion) 

Dr Dimple Gupta (Medical Officer) 

Ms Aadhya Keshav (Counsellor) 

All students and parents are expected to read and understand the policy. If you 

have any concerns pertaining to safeguarding of your child, you may contact the 

Child Protection Officer or any other member of the committee.  

Join Zoom Meeting 

Updating Contact Details 

If there is any change in your registered contact number or email ID with school 

kindly update the same by sending us email on these IDs: 

namrata.bobade@arabunityschool.ae 

raji.eltom@arabunityschool.ae 

Year group specific communication 

Kindly use the following email addresses for any year group specific 

communication so that the communication is easy, direct and more effective. 

For Senior Boys School: 

yearleader7boys@auschool.ae 

yearleader8boys@auschool.ae 

yearleader9boys@auschool.ae 

yearleader10boys@auschool.ae 

yearleader11boys@auschool.ae 

For Senior Girls School: 

yrlead7g@arabunityschool.ae 

yrlead8g@arabunityschool.ae 

yrlead9g@arabunityschool.ae 
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yrlead10g@arabunityschool.ae 

yrlead11g@arabunityschool.ae 

 

Wish you all a happy and relaxing weekend! 

 

Regards 

Heads of High School 

Dr Nelius Jansen van Vuuren and Ms Tasneem Hussain 
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